
Be part of the solution, 
stop the pollution!

Blair Middle 
School 

Environmental 
Club



PSA Video
Blair Middle School

Norfolk, VA  

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uoWPtq_SfOs
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uoWPtq_SfOs


Problem
We noticed lots of trash outside of our 

school, on the roads, sidewalks, and in 

the grass.

Problem 1

We care about our watershed.

and don’t want to clog our storm 

drains with trash and litter.

Problem 2

We asked for trash cans to be 

placed in front of the school but 

still have not received them.

Problem 3



Students identified the lack of 

outdoor trash cans was a possible 

reason for the high amounts of 

litter around school grounds. The 

addition of trash cans around the 

entrances could hopefully prevent 

the amount of litter getting into our 

local watershed.  



● The Environmental Club cleans up 

trash and litter around the school and 

surrounding neighborhood twice a 

month.

● We joined Keep Norfolk Beautiful 

Green Bucket Brigade and participate  

in Norfolks’  Adopt-A-Spot.

Actions



We cleaned 
up over 273 
pounds of 
trash this 
year!

● There is a wide plethora of 
products that have been 
collected, ranging from:

plastic bags
glass bottles
cigarette butts
styrofoam
cans
fake nails
synthetic hair
football
CD
books
metal
lime card 
bike helmet
paper products

bottle caps
masks
pencils
candy 
wrappers
food items
plastic 
products
cloth/clothing 
items
chromebook
chip bags
lighter



Students in Action

Persona 3
Visualize the ideal customer for 

which your solutions are intended.



In addition to litter 
clean-up students and 

staff, collected 138 lbs of 
plastic material for TREX 

Recycling Program. All 
collections have been 
dropped off at Harris 
Teeter and Food Lion.

TREX Recycle



Representatives from Blair’s 

Environmental Club will host a booth

at the Ghent Farmer’s Market on April 

21, 2023. We will showcase and inform 

the community that our collaborative 

small actions make a BIG difference in  

protecting our watersheds.

Actions



The 
Environmental 

Club will continue 
our efforts to clean 
up our watershed.



Go Green!



http://drive.google.com/file/d/1sOx8eqgTp4Xml5hu6H27L9PHBr0Tunm6/view

